

12<sup>th</sup> July 2017

Dear Parents / Guardian

## **Plymouth CAST Consultation**

I write to inform you that there is currently a consultation taking place across the Trust with regard to a new Governance Structure.

At a meeting with Head teachers and Chairs of Governors on 16<sup>th</sup> June 2017 the proposal was presented for consultation. The proposals have been shared with all Governors and staff across the Trust with an invitation to comment / suggest changes.

The period of consultation ends of Friday 21st July 2017, therefore if you wish to comment please visit the Plymouth CAST Website <a href="http://www.plymouthcast.org.uk/web/consultation\_docs/288771">http://www.plymouthcast.org.uk/web/consultation\_docs/288771</a> where you will find all the documentation.

Comments should be put in writing to Kate Griffin, Interim CEO, Plymouth CAST, St Boniface House, Ashburton, Newton Abbot, Devon TQ13 7JL marked Private & Confidential – Response to consultation.

If you have any questions, please contact your school's governing body.

Kind Regards

Kate Griffin Interim CEO Plymouth CAST